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**THIS CLOSURE WAS RESCHEDULED FROM LAST WEEKEND** 
WEEKEND CLOSURE OF 264E EXIT 15A TO SOUTH NEWTOWN RD 

Signs will direct traffic to next Newtown exit 
 

NORFOLK – Exit 15A from I-264 east to southbound Newtown Road will be 
closed beginning 4 a.m. Saturday until 5 a.m. Monday, Nov. 6, for work on the I-
64/I-264 Interchange Improvements Project. 
 
Signs will direct traffic to the next exit – Exit 15B – to northbound Newtown 
Road. The signed detour will send traffic west on Center Drive and south on 
Kempsville Road, back to Newtown Road. A map below illustrates the detour. 
 
The weekend closure of Exit 15A will allow crews to complete temporary 
pavement work at the ramp so traffic can be shifted slightly to the left as it exits the 
interstate. This new traffic pattern will be in place upon completion of the weekend 
closure of Exit 15A. After the traffic shift on the exit ramp, motorists will continue 
to have the same access to Newtown and Greenwich roads as they do currently. 
 
Map of detour to South Newtown Road during weekend closure of Exit 15A: 
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For more information on the improvements coming to the I-64/I-264 Interchange 
and the Newtown and Witchduck ramps, visit www.i64i264improvements.org. 
  
Subscribe here for updates and travel alerts. 
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